
Breakers welcomes your dog 

Breakers Beach House is reviewing options to welcome dogs to its restaurant
from November 1st 2023 to December 22nd 2023. Your four-legged friend is

welcome as long you adhere to the following guidelines:

On a leash (can run loose on the beach).

We may call you on your dog's behaviour and
any requests will be met by you.

We do not welcome wet or dirty dogs in the
restaurant. All our guests are well-groomed. So is
your four-legged friend.  

Any damage caused by your dog will be charged
to your bill. 

This is a test phase. No further rights can be
derived from this period.

for a while


